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Comments: There's a lot of problems with the proposed Stibnite Gold Project. The idea can be well described

with the analogy of a groover. Everyone who cares about this waterway and eco system uses a groover. The

important question is why? The answer is simple, we don't want a bunch of shit in our waterways and ecosystem.

The proposed Stibnite Gold Project plans to potentially store 1 million pounds of arsenic at the headwaters of the

South Fork of the Salmon. If someone proposed to store all the feces produced while exploring these areas at

the head of the South Fork, would it seem like a good idea? The answer is clearly no, it's a terrible idea. However

the amount of feces produced recreating this area doesn't even come close to a  one percent of the amount of

toxic materials currently proposed to be held in this mining location. Idaho may be vast, rugged and unpopulated,

but this area still deserves to be respected and protected, for our future and those to come. No amount of money

or gold can ever fix the negative effects of this project. 


